
To book a place please email
events@salisburycathedralschool.com

Call us on 01722 555300 
www.salisburycathedralschool.com

Senior
Schools’ Fair
Saturday 9th February 2019 

from 11.00am to 1.00pm

This will be a great opportunity to meet 

representatives from some of the schools 

that are popular  with SCS leavers.

This fair is open to parents from SCS and 

other local schools who are thinking 

about the next stage of independent 

education for their children.


